Notes of PPG meeting Tuesday 21st August 2012
Everyone was welcomed to the meeting.

Present:  Dr. Linn, Deborah, Margaret C, Margaret E, John, Phil & June. Pam was welcomed as a replacement for Liza

Apologies – Wendy, Susan, Sara, Liza & Barry.
Minutes of Meeting on  17th July agreed and signed
Matters arising – Flu Clinics – Still no dates but hopefully the end of Sept / Oct. 


Tea/coffee and raffle in hand as reported previously. 

Treasurers Report   –   No change to accounts. The balance is £209.54. 
Surgery News –  Staffing – Nurse Sue Pegrum will be leaving soon. She will be greatly missed – Our best wishes to her for her move to Ireland. Interviews are taking place for her replacement. One nurse from the team is on long term sick leave, hopefully community nurses may be able to help.
A gardener is required for 2 hours every 2 weeks. MC & JB will contact possible candidates.

Premises Update. – A start date of the end of September/October has been arranged. Completion will be 8 to 10 weeks depending on the weather. Barry will act as site manager. A loan has been applied for.

Car Park –  Surgery staff will put out cones on Friday 31st August to ensure car park remains clear. Work will commence on Sunday 2nd Sept.  Margaret E will attend to supervise the planting of the tree. Tuesday 11th Sept work will continue  for 4 - 5 days. PL & DW will determine where lines are to go.

Funding Raising – June reported that UDC will not be giving final decisions on Jubilee Fund grants until w/c 17th Sept. A reminder that Liza is to provide 3 quotes for equipment etc needed for new surgeries is still needed so that grants can be applied for. 

It was agreed to postpone a Sponsored walk until Spring (March/April 2013)
Publicity/Display – It was agreed to have a display of plans of the extension at the Flu Clinics.

AOB – (1) Margaret C drew attention to free publication ‘The Tower’ which contains out of date information about the practice, DW to pursue.

(2) Web site working well but staff need to be vigilant and rely on PCT to keep practice updated.

(3) Staff and building security. After a lengthy discussion it was agreed that:- 
     (a) a complete assessment be carried out for the whole building  including new rooms. 

     (b) a panic button system is required for reception and pharmacy counters.

     (c) web site to be updated to stress our zero tolerance policy which reinforces that we are a caring practice.

Date of next meeting – A provisional date of 25th September 2012 at 5.30pm was set but may need to be amended because of Flu Clinics and Building work.
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